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Learning this week 
.  

Year three have been thoroughly 

enjoying their new English unit—fairy 

tales (traditional tales). There has been 

discussion about this genre of text and 

we have been making comparisons 

using the features of a fairy tale. 

Linking to our new unit, we have begun 

reading The Steadfast Tin Soldier. The 

children have enjoyed using new 

vocabulary and applying it to their 

creative writing.  

In maths, we have finished our 

multiplication and division unit. This 

week we have started our statistics unit 

where we will explore pictograms, bar 

charts and recap 

tally charts. Why 

not try exploring 

tally’s at home? 

In history, we 

have looked at 

Roman 

society. 

Children 

engaged in discussion and asked 

sensible questions. However, 

they were astonished that women 

did not have equal rights and that 

slaves were treated so poorly.  
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Summary Reading Questions 
Please use some of these questions when 

hearing your child read: 
 

 
 

Water Bottles  
 

As the weather is 
beginning to warm up, 
please can you ensure 

that children are bringing 
in a water bottle that is 

already filled. 
 

Children will have the 
opportunity at lunchtime 

to refill their bottles ready 
for the 

afternoon 
session. 

 
 

 

 

HOMEWORK THIS 

WEEK: 

1. English and Maths homework 

has been set on Google Classroom. 

Please see the classroom stream. 

2. Times Table Rockstars 

(10minutes a day) 

3. Daily Reading (10-15minutes to 

an adult daily) 

4. Spellings—spelling 

shed.  

 

  

Try this Week’s 
Maths  

Challenge 
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